
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has the opportunity to travel to 

France for FREE! Matrix Academy Trust has successfully secured funding to organise 

more educational visits abroad. This funding comes from the Turing Scheme, a 
government programme designed to increase pupils’ opportunities to benefit from 

overseas travel. This will be a life-changing experience for pupils to explore another 
country! 

 
Our Year 6 pupils will travel to France for five days, from Tuesday, 24th June to 

Saturday, 28th June 2025. Over the past three years, Matrix pupils have enjoyed trips 

to Spain, Germany, Japan, Sweden, Italy, and Peru. You can explore their incredible 
adventures here: https://matrixacademytrust.co.uk/international/ 

 
The trip will cover travel, accommodation, travel insurance, activities, and meals for 
the entire visit. Additionally, we will provide passports for pupils who need one. By 

applying for this opportunity, your child commits to participating in various 
preparatory activities leading up to the trip. There will also be parental/carers 

meetings scheduled ahead of the visit. 
 

Please note that places for this trip are limited to 25 pupils. If your child is interested, 
kindly complete and return the slip below by 15th January 2025. Should we receive 

more than 25 applications, places will be allocated via a random draw. 

 
We look forward to providing this exciting opportunity to your child! 

 
 

 

Turing Trip to France – Tuesday 24th June – Saturday 28th June 2025 

 
Child’s name: .........................................................Class………………………………….. 

 
My child has expressed interest in the France trip  
 

                                  
Signed:........................................................................  

 
 

Print Name:..................................................(Relationship to child) ……………………… 
 
 

 

 
 


